
 

 Sackets Harbor Arts Center Members Newsletter December 7, 2024 

Hello, I hope you are warm and well.  

The arts center held its annual Holiday Arts and Crafts Fair in November.  This was our last event of 

the season.  

2024 was a busy season with robust sales. I want to thank all who have made our arts center a 

success, especially the volunteers who made sure our customers had a positive shopping experience.  

I am certain that 2025 will also be a rewarding season for the arts center. In the new year our Moncia 

Sondej member will be taking over the Membership Director position. She will be sending out 

membership renewal reminders in March.  

I will be looking for class instructors’ submissions for 2025 classes. Please feel free to reach out about 

class ideas or proposals. We need to get started early as setting up the website, payment buttons, 

and flyers take quite a bit of time to set up.  

I hope you enjoy the upcoming holidays. Work on lots of art and I look forward to seeing you in the 

spring!  

Theresa Mehaffy, Gallery Director, SHAC 

 


